
     

May 2013  

 Normandale Preschool 

   

Summer hasn't yet arrived, however, those lazy sun filled days are fast 
approaching. We still have room in our first (Children Around the World) 

and third (Marvelous Minnesota) weeks of summer camp...so stop in the 
office to register today!  Invoices for summer camp, May lunch and 

extended care will be sent home next week via your child's preschool 
bag.  We would appreciate all tuition paid by May 23,  as we wrap up the 
school year. Thank you!  

 

 

   

     

Normandale Preschool Circus 

  

Thank you for coming to watch and support the 2013, Normandale 
Preschool Circus! The students performed their fun antics and 
brave acts of courage for the many many families and friends who 

joined us on this spectacular day.  It was most certainly an event to behold. DVD's 
of this fun event have been ordered and will be available before the final day of 
school.  Proceeds from DVD and refreshment sales will go to support the 
Normandale Preschool Playground Renewal Project. 

  

                                     
    

  

 



   

Mrs. Karen Koenig to Retire 

  

After 11 years of teaching at Normandale Preschool, Mrs. Koenig 
will be retiring. Her creativity and love for music will truly 
be missed at our school. We wish Mrs. Koenig well on her new 
journey of retirement.  She looks forward to traveling more with 
her husband and enjoying time with her family.  

 We will miss you Mrs. Koenig!   

 

Story Teller Kevin Strauss 

Coming to Normandale Prescool 
  

Award winning artist, children's author and 
storyteller, Kevin Strauss, is coming to 

Normandale Preschool!  On Thursday, May 
23,Kevin will explore the natural world 

with stories, songs and animal props in this 
interactive virtual field trip program.  

Kevin will share animal folktales and real 
life stories about the animals that live in 

the woods and fields right near our houses.  
We'll even learn how to listen like a deer 

and howl like a wolf. "Ahhoooooo!"  
  

 

 

 

We wish you all a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing many of you back 
at Normandale Preschool in the Fall.  Best Wishes to those going on to 

Kindergarten.  We know that you will have great success! 
  

JoAnne Gustafson, MAEd 
Director, Normandale Preschool 

 


